LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF TRURO
SELECT BOARD-PUBLIC NOTICE
FY2023 TAX CLASSIFICATION HEARING
SEPTEMBER 13, 2022

Notice is hereby given that the Truro Select Board will hold a remote public hearing
on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. pursuant to MGL Ch. 40, Section 56, for
the purpose of determining the percentages of the local tax levy to be borne in Fiscal
Year 2023 by each class of property: residential, open space, commercial, industrial,
and personal property. The public is encouraged to submit comments in writing to the
Office of the Town Manager/Select Board, PO Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666, by emailing

the Town Manager at dtangeman@truro-ma.gov or by calling into the hearing. To

provide comment during the public hearing, please call-in toll free at 1-866-899-4679
or 571-317-3116 and enter the following access code when prompted: 984-085-293.
You may also join from your computer, tablet, or smartphone at

https://meet.goto.com/984085293. You can also view the meeting on Channel 18

in Truro and on the web on the "Truro TV Channel 18" button under "Helpful Links" on
the homepage of the Town of Truro website. Click on the green "Watch" button in

the upper right of the page.

Kristen Reed,

Select Board, Chair

AUG-3 8 2027

RECEIVED
TOWN CLERK

AON



